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18 July 2022  

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to our letters of 23 May and 1 July 2022 on the Special High-Level Dialogue on the 

Sustainable Development of Africa, to be held on Wednesday, 20 July 2022, from 10:00am to 6:00pm in 

the Trusteeship Council Chamber at UN Headquarters, New York, under the theme ³7KH�$IULFD�:H�:DQW��

5HFRQILUPLQJ�WKH�'HYHORSPHQW�RI�$IULFD�DV�D�3ULRULW\�IRU�WKH�8QLWHG�1DWLRQV�6\VWHP´, we have the 

honour to circulate herewith the revised concept note and programme, also available at the event webpage 

here: Special High-Level Dialogue on the Sustainable Development of Africa | General Assembly 

of the United Nations   

 

Delegations are reminded that this special High-level Dialogue will be a multi-stakeholder event. 

Participation is encouraged from UN Member States and Observers at the highest political level, as well as 

from UN System entities, civil society, and other stakeholders.  

 

Member States and Observers will have the opportunity to take the floor during the thematic 
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